
 
 

 
         

August 1, 2021 

 
Dear Parents,  

The staff and I would like to welcome you to River Bend Elementary School for the 

2021-2022 school year! Parents will continue to follow guidance from the state health 

department to keep everyone safe and healthy due to COVID 19. This means our “Meet & 

Mingle” with teachers will be scheduled differently.  We are currently planning for our “Meet & 

Mingle” event on Aug. 20, 2021 from 6-8 p.m. on the 3-5 playground.  This will allow parents 

and students an opportunity to meet classroom teachers/teams. We will provide limited capacity 

tours of the campus to kindergarten and 1st grade parents and new students in small groups.  

Parents will be able to sign up for tour times on Aug. 20, 2021 and must wear masks once inside 

of the building. During our “Meet & Mingle” event parents will be able to get classroom 

assignment, meet the teacher (or team for kindergarten) drop off school supplies, receive bus 

information, speak to Raleigh Parks & rec (before and afterschool childcare) sign up to be a PTA 

member and complete volunteer application. Food trucks vendors will be present during our 

event.   
As we prepare for the 2021-2022 school year, the state health guidance and visitor restrictions 

are still in place.  Parents will be restricted from entering the building and walking students to 

classrooms.   

Our first day of school is scheduled for Monday, August 23, 2021.  School hours are from 

9:10 a.m. to 3:40 p.m. (tardy bell 9:15)  

Again, welcome to River Bend Elementary school. The staff and I are looking forward to 

greeting all our students in a safe, clean, nurturing environment.   

 
Sincerely, 

 

Gary Major 

Principal 

River Bend Elementary School 
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